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Thursday 26th May 2022 
 

Dear parents/carers 
 

To enrich your child’s curriculum experience in Year 5, both classes will be visiting The Think Tank museum in 
Birmingham on Tuesday 14th June 2022 as part of the summer term’s science topic of Space. On the day, the 
children will be exploring all the current exhibits on display and will be taking part in a workshop in the 
Planetarium.  
 

We ask that the children arrive at school promptly on this day at the usual time of 8.35am, ready for us to 
leave at 9am. The coach will arrive back at school at 3:30pm, where you will be asked to collect the 
children from the usual collection point. You will be notified via text if the collection time is delayed due to 
traffic.  
 

The cost of this trip is £23.00 per child, to be paid as soon as possible though ParentPay. We request that 
children come in their school uniform, bringing a packed lunch along with a drink. Please do not send 
children with any cans, glass bottles or sports drinks. If your child in in receipt of free school meals then if you 
wish, your child will be provided with a packed lunch and a drink. Please indicate if this is required on the 
attached slip 
 

All trips and residentials need to be paid in advance as per the dates detailed above. Therefore, all funds 
need to be received by Friday 10th June 2022. If insufficient funds are received, then the trip will 
unfortunately be cancelled. Please return the slip below no later than Monday 6th June.  
 

Any queries or concerns please contact your child’s class teacher or a member of the senior leadership team. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs C. Gibbins  
Head of School  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Y5 Think Tank trip – Tuesday 14th June 2022 
 

Name: ………………………………………………………………….. Class: ………………………………. 

 

 (Please circle) I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the visit to Birmingham’s Think 

Tank museum on 14.6.22. 

 I have paid/ will pay via ParentPay for the cost of the trip - £23.00 

 I will provide a packed lunch for my child. 

 My child is entitled to free school meals and so I request a packed lunch be provided by the school. 

Medical needs: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Emergency contact name: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer          Date:………………………. 
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